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Learning Walk is a Hit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: Tom and Amy talked about what the junior school was learning. Aidan showed 

Ebony what the grade 6 students have been studying lately. 

On Thursday the school went on a learning walk. Every student placed work they were proud 

of on their desk and then walked around all the grades to see what other students and classes 

have been up to. The class SRC reps from each grade stayed and spoke to the visiting rooms 

about what their grade was displaying. The school then went to the hall where the junior team 

led the school in a special learning SRC assembly. This is an idea that Kate Radford grabbed 

from a visit to a school in the Latrobe Valley. It is a wonderful way of celebrating learning and 

for students to see what the other grades are up to. 

 
Aug 1st – 
5th 

Tues – NSW University English Exam & Junior School Excursion to Eastern Beach in Lakes. 
Wed – District Athletics in Bairnsdale 
Thurs – SRC Event – Jeans for Genes 

TERM 1 – Thursday Jan 28
th

 

to Fri March 25th 
TERM 2 – Monday 11

th
 April  

to Friday 24
th

 June 
TERM 3 - Monday July 11

th
 

to Friday September 16
th 

TERM 4 - Monday October 3
th

 to 

Tuesday December 20
th 

BLUE HOUSE RED HOUSE GOLD HOUSE GREEN HOUSE 

  

 

 



 

Do we have the best supporters or what? Thankyou to the older brothers, parents and 

grandparents who come along and cheers on the teams every week. Fantastic effort and the 

teams are all going so well. 

Under 10 Prawns – Another outstanding performance by the Prawns who were convincing 

winners in the end. 

Under 12 Boys Sharks – Wow – what a game. In the end the Sharks won by 2 points in a tough 

game. 

Under 12 girls Dolphins – The girls played very well. The coach reported that Callie Smith had 

a top game and lead the way. 

Under 12 girls Seagulls – The Gulls had one of their best games against much bigger 

opponents. Melody Tomkins was a force under the basket and scored a lot of points. Our 

smaller players, Averil, Izzy, Ellie and Oliva all stepped up and had a superb game. Well done 

everyone. 

Alpha Productions present “Hunchback of 

Notre Dame” 
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Basketball Results 
 

The school enjoyed a 

superb production of 

Hunchback of Notre 

Dame this week. As 

always the Alpha 

Company performance 

was high quality 

theatre and it was 

outstanding. 

 


